
 

 

So You Know! 
              Sunday, July 20, 2014 

 Community Covenant Church 

                  400 Pleasant Street, East Bridgewater, MA 02333 

(508) 583-3360          www.communitycovenant.com 

THIS WEEK 

Today Worship Celebration 10:00 am 

 Fellowship Time 11:15 am 

 Summer Sunday Social 12:00 pm 

Tuesday Bathroom Renovations Begin 

 Leadership Team meeting 7:00 pm 

Wed Bible Study—Daniel 6:00 pm 

 YA&Y Pastor Search Committee 7:00 pm 

Next Sunday   

 Worship Celebration 10:00 am 

 Fellowship Time 11:15 pm 

 Theater Social 11:30 am 

ARE YOU POWERPOINT SAVVY?  

We are looking for someone to take over creating the 

PowerPoint presentations for Sunday worship. If you are 

interested in taking on this important task, please see 

Pastor Olson. 

BATHROOM RENOVATIONS  

Beginning Tuesday, July 22nd 

The bathroom renovation project will begin on Tuesday, 

July 22nd and will take approximately 3 weeks to 

complete. Therefore, for three Sundays (July 27th through 

August 10th) there will be only one toilet in the building 

(in the nursery) and one portapotty outside. So for the 

next three Sundays, you may want to make sure you go 

before you come to worship!  

SUMMER SUNDAY SOCIAL  

TODAY! 

Pack a picnic lunch, grab your towel and 

lawn chair, and join us following 

worship for a relaxing afternoon of 

fellowship. Grills will be available if you 

wish to cook. Bring a dish to share if you 

can. All are welcome.   

  

 Curt and Mabel Sawyer  

 459 Cedar St  

 East Bridgewater, MA 

 

Directions will be available. Any 

questions? Please see Sandy Brown or 

Janet Ek.  

ADULT SOCIAL 

“Les Miserable” 

The Company Theater, Norwell, MA 

NEXT Sunday, July 27th    

Luncheon following Worship 

  

There will be a luncheon following 

worship at the Eks’ home in Rockland. 

We will proceed from there to the 

theater in Norwell.  



WORSHIP CELEBRATION 

      NEXT SUNDAY,  July 27th 10:00am 

  

 Pastor Don Olson, preaching 

 “Sharing the Kingdom with Others” 

  Text: Matthew 13:31-33, 44-52 

 VBS Presentation 
   

    Childcare During Worship 

Next Sunday, July 27th Rachael Buckley will 

provide care in the Nursery; Jen Ambroceo will 

be in the Toddler Room. 

Children’s Church 

Children’s Church is for children (Kindergarten - 

3rd grades) during the second half of our Sunday 

morning worship celebration. The leaders on July 

27th will be Candi Keith and Kristen Lanagan. 

CARD SHOWER 

Please send a card to our friend: 

 

Myrtle Tighe        

The Arbors Apt. 319 

2121 Central Ave 

Stoughton, MA 02072 

50th ANNIVERSARY PARTY 

FOR ARVID AND NANCY OHLEN 

 

Because you have shared in their lives 

by your friendship and love we invite 

you to join us for an open house in 

celebration of the 50th Wedding 

Anniversary of Arvid and Nancy. 

 

Hosted with love by their children  

and grandchildren  

Saturday, August 9, 2014, 1-4pm 

 

Waterford Village Clubhouse  

51 Meadow Lane, Bridgewater, MA  

Appetizers and desserts, casual dress 

Please RSVP to Betti or Lindsay at 508-

697-5721 or bbuzzee3@yahoo.com by 

July 31st 

No gifts, please.  

Your presence is enough 

LIKE KIDS?  

COME PLAY WITH US!! 

Horizons for Homeless Children is looking for 

volunteers to play with young children living in 

homeless shelters.  The commitment is just two 

hours a week.  The next training will be 9/13/14, 

9:30-3:30 in West Bridgewater.  Other dates are 

available. To apply or find out more, call 508-

510-3250 or visit horizonschildren.org/

playspaces. 



        FOR IMMEDIATE PRAYER NEEDS 

To make a request, please call the church office at 508-583-3360 or e-mail to 

office@communitycovenant.com; or call Candi Keith at 508-583-1227 or e-mail  

to cskeith@comcast.net. Requests are forwarded to prayer chain participants. 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

 Josh Carrigan – recovering from carpal tunnel surgery 

 Susan Bolinder – undergoing treatment for health concerns 

 Evelyn Ostlund – home 

 Carol Hill – recovering well from eye surgery on Tuesday, July 1 

 Vacation Bible School (July 14 -18) – staff, children, prayer intercessors, donations 

 David Baker (Priscilla Borden’s brother) – recovering from surgery on June 20 to repair a 

 torn retina (praise God, his vision is improving) and is at home on Cape Cod  

 Shawn (Carl West’s 15-year-old grandson) – dealing with several issues 

 Young Adult and Youth Pastor Search Committee: Scott Ambroceo, Lindsay Buzzee, 

 Ruth Carrigan, Katie Sandford, Beth Stewart, Pastor Olson 

 Grow the Vision – Fulfill the Mission Stewardship Committee – Scott Ambroceo, Betti 

 Buzzee, Lindsay Buzzee, Mark Phelan, David Sawyer, Beth Stewart, Pastor Olson  

 Phil Gueli – undergoing medical tests concerning cardiac issues 

 Katie Sandford – diagnosed with health issues 

 Carolyn Luther – at home; praise God - recovering well from surgery on Monday, May 19th  

 David Buzzee – in the Middle East; working for Raytheon 

 Joe West (Carl West’s son) and his girlfriend, Elyse Murray - Elyse is pregnant and a cyst 

 has been found on the baby’s brain.  Tests are being conducted.  Please pray for health 

 and peace as they wait for test results. 

 Ask the Lord of the Harvest – those whom we have committed to pray for and share the 

 Good News of Jesus Christ as the Holy Spirit leads us  

 Jon Olson (Pastor Olson’s son) – receiving treatment for Burkitt Lymphoma 

 Theresa Guaraldi - undergoing tests to diagnose ongoing physical ailments 

 Mending the Soul – leaders Priscilla Borden and Phyllis Swirka; those joining the support 

 group 

 Ministry at Community Covenant Church – Bookkeeper Gabrielle Olson 

 Our world-wide mission – Alynne MacLean , Science with a Mission 

 Our Ministry in the East Coast Conference – Rev. Howard Burgoyne, East Coast 

 Conference Superintendent 

 Sgt. Michael Randall (U.S. Army) – deployed to Afghanistan 

 Spc. James Lawrence (U.S. Army) – deployed to Afghanistan 

 Cpl. Seth Gillis – US Marine Corps, North Carolina 

 Pat Gillis—Hannah B. Shaw Home, Middleboro 

 Madelyn Newberg—Heights Crossing Assisted Living, Brockton    

 Marion Schill—Hannah B. Shaw Home, Middleboro 

 Marge Shurtleff—Emmanuel House, Brockton 

 Myrtle Tighe—The Arbors Assisted Living, Stoughton 



Mayflower Family Camp, weekly sessions June 28-August 15 

Many families say that their week at Mayflower Family Camp is a hybrid between a traditional 

New England summer camp and a fun filled, memory making family vacation. Mayflower 

Family Camp creates a unique oasis for adults and children alike. Parents can choose to partici-

pate in morning Christian education time with outstanding speakers from across the country 

while their kids learn new skills, discover Biblical lessons and share new experiences with their 

new friends. Everyone has the chance to develop an appreciation for new friendships and God's 

creation. 

 

We also offer many outdoor recreational opportunities such as volleyball, bocce, tennis, basket-

ball, a small 9 hole golf course, frog pond, lakefront with canoes & kayaks and some great play 

areas for kids.  

 

Reservations are being taken for one of the seven weeks of Mayflower Family Camp.  Stay in 

one of cabins or bring your camper and stay in the campground. 

 

Partial Week Rentals for Mayflower Family Camp.   
We recognize that not all families can commit to a full week of family camp.  We invite you to 

contact the office to make a partial week reservation.  A listing of our summer speakers is listed 

on our website. 

 

Camp Squanto Summer Registration  

Summer is here and we still have openings at Camp Squanto.  Register on-line or contact the 

office for a registration.  
 

We know that parents and campers are the best recruiters out there.  So we need your help to 

Get The Word Out. 
 

Don't have kids, but want to help make it possible for a child to attend camp?  Make a tax-

deductible gift to our scholarship fund.  Easily done online or through the mail. 

 

Summer Worship Services 

Join our weekly campers for a Sunday worship service each Sunday of our Mayflower Family 

Camp.  The services are open to the community and begin on June 29th. 

 

Summer Evening Concert Series 

Join our weekly campers for a Sunday concert each Sunday of our Mayflower Family Camp.  

The concerts are open to the community and begin on June 29th. 

View www.pilgrimpines.org, Facebook or call us (603-352-0443) for more information. 

https://registration.campbrain.com/Portal/Login.aspx?H=PilgrimPinesCamp&G=950
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001p5_QrMrzCbwnSTe5IqVjC5cxXiDC6V8Lq6qlIkUBplmbvHVKrqkJN1eTMSk3pnmLv7dEmEQCxWv1zlZECOZQRi_5H--g0CsEx7fsBBqFtZtY-YSAvTRG1aTuV5HNpWFKr4rsx6UVoQS8obAF404frotbWkP0qtjjJTkhS02eFDjllaoluPlwpFBcfXqF5YUYBZWqBweoNpwE0zZ_uyMwZeu1GMogE56IcuXA
http://www.pilgrimpines.org

